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Request: 
 
I am making the following request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
  
At Spring Budget 2017, the Government announced 3 business rates relief schemes, one of which 
is ‘discretionary relief’ for which a total of £175m has been allocated in aggregate to billing 
authorities in England in respect of 2017/18. 
  
Please confirm how much of this ‘discretionary relief’ your authority has thus far granted to its non-
domestic ratepayers in relation to the 2017/18 rate year. 
 
Response:  
 
 £239,384.14 
 


